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December 1, 2022 
 
The Ottawa County Solid Waste Planning Committee is accepting comments on the proposed language changes to the 
Ottawa County Solid Waste Management Plan.  
 
The proposed changes are available online at miottawa.org/eco, by contacting the Ottawa County Department of Public 
Health, 12251 James St., Holland, MI 49423, or by calling 616-393-5645.  
 
Comments will be received until March 20th,2023 and at Public Hearing on March 9th, 2023 at 4:00 PM at the 
Fillmore Complex 12220 Fillmore St. West Olive, MI 49460. 
 
 
For additional information about this meeting please contact environmentalhealth@miottawa.org or call 616.393.5645. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kimberly Wolters 
Environmental Health Supervisor (Environmental Sustainability) 
Ottawa County Department of Public Health 
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